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AHLA Health Law Connections: 
Women Supporting Women is Good 
Business
Senior Counsel Noreen Vergara writes "Women Supporting Women is Good 
Business" for the November 2021 edition of AHLA Health Law Connections.

(Copyright 2021, American Health Law Association, Washington, DC. Reprint 
permission granted.)
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